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26th January, 2023 
 

COFFEE MORNING 
 

Invitation to SEND coffee morning 
Wednesday, 26th April (09:00-10:00am) 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
We are very excited to invite you to our second coffee morning this academic year, in school 
on Wednesday, 26th April 09:00-10:00am. We have a number of local professionals and 
charities who will join us to share some more information about their services and the help 
available in the local area.  
 
There will be a short presentation from: 
 

✓ The Sunshine charity 
✓ The NCAT team 
✓ The STEPs team 
✓ Bridge the Gap 
✓ Changing Lives 

 
 
 
Each team member will be available after the presentation to answer any questions you may 
have or to talk through any additional support you feel that you may need.  
 
We hope that you will join us to share lots of exciting opportunities and celebrate your child’s 
progress. If you have any questions in the meantime, please contact the school office on 
01332 345997.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Miss K Gilsenan and Mrs H Cavanagh 
Inclusion Lead and SENCo  
 
 


